
Celebration of Wild Life Week 

 

FRI, Dehradun is celebrating wild life week 2011 from 1
st
 to 5

th
 October, 2011. It 

was inaugurated by the Director of FRI Dr. S.S. Negi on 1
st
 October, 6:30 pm. On this 

occasion exhibition of Wild Life photographs by the students of FRI University and 

paintings by Ms. Nishi Chandra has been done at the Information centre of the main 

building of the institute. The exhibition will be open to the public from 1
st
 October to 05

th
 

October, 2011 at the Information centre of the main building of the Institute at New 

Forest followed by exhibition of the Paintings and photographs at the Shatabdi Van 

Vigyan Bhawan (Old Rangers College), 25, Subhash Road, Dehradun from 07
th

 to 20
th

 

October, 2011. 

Forest and wild life are the important and integral part of the earth ecosystem and 

we should recognize their importance and must be compassionate for them. At present 

there are certain species which are on the verge of extinction and requires immediate 

attention for their protection. In addition to making stringent laws for the protection of 

wild life there is immense need of awareness among common people for the protection of 

these threatened and endangered species.  

 



 

 

 


